
 

 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  Holy Days of Obligation: 
        8:30 a.m., 12:10 and 5:30 p.m. 
Weekend Masses:  
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.      Civic Holiday Masses: 
Sunday:  7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 5:00 p.m.  9:00 a.m. only 
Television mass:  KOLO Channel 8 Sundays - 9:00 a.m. 
        Reconciliation: 
Weekday Masses:      Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 p.m. or by appointment 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 8:00 a.m.  
Wednesday, 8:30 a.m. Year Round     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
                     Thursdays after 8:00 a.m. mass until 12:30 p.m.. 

SACRAMENTS  
 

Anointing of the Sick: Those wishing to receive the Anointing of the Sick are asked to speak with any of the priests or call the   
office at 323-6894.  Masses for Anointing of the Sick are celebrated throughout the year, and are announced in the bulletin. 
 

Baptisms:  
Infants through 2nd Grade: Parents are asked to attend our Baptism Preparation class on the second Thursday of each month at  
7:00 p.m.  Sponsors are also invited to attend.  You must be registered parishioners for at least two months prior to the baptism. 
Please call the office at 323-6894 or email secretary@olsparish.com for more information and to sign up. 
Third graders and older: Parents are asked to call our Director of Children’s Sacraments, Lauri-Anne, for information at 329-6147. 
 

Communion to the Homebound: If you are ill at home and wish to receive the Eucharist, call the office at 323-6894. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation:  The Diocese of Reno requires a two year preparation for children and teens receiving 
these Sacraments.  Please contact Lauri Anne Reinhart at 329-6147.  
 

Marriage:  Couples wishing to be married at Snows need to make their initial contact with the parish six months before their  
wedding date.  Couples are asked to contact Margaret Graham at 323-6894 ext.511 or marriage@olsparish.com. 
 

R.C.I.A.:  Adults wishing to become Catholic or Catholic adults needing to receive First Communion and /or Confirmation, should  
contact Barbara Verdi at 323-6894 ext.514.  

WELCOME 
Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Church  

1138 Wright Street  •  Reno, Nevada, 89509 
Telephone:  775-323-6894   Fax: 775-323-6749 

Website:  www.olsparish.com 
Parish Center:  1200 S. Arlington Ave. (corner of Arlington & Monroe) 

May 6, 2018 



 

 

WEEK 
ENDING 

 Regular 
Offering 

Reg. Off. 
1 year 
ago 

2nd  or 

Special 
Collect. 

2nd Collect. 
Description 

Apr 1  18,662    20,630 24,069 Easter 

Apr 8  18,976    26,295 N/A N/A 

Apr 15  21,516    15,158 N/A N/A 

Apr 22  19,144    16,651   4,054 Home  
Missions 

Apr 29  19,618    20,115 N/A N/A 

                  

      Saturday, May 12 
                    5:00 pm - Fr. George Wolf 
            

                    Sunday, May 13 
                    7:30 am - Fr. Bob Chorey 
                    9:30 am - Fr. Bob Chorey 
                  11:30 am - Fr. Mike Mahone 
        5:00 pm - Fr. George Wolf 
        

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

MASS INTENTIONS 

WEEKEND PRIEST SCHEDULE 

 

We Welcome New Members !   
 

To register with us, please complete the registration form found 
in the church vestibule, or visit our parish website at  
olsparish.com.  Return the form either through the collection  
basket or bring/mail it to the parish office.   
 

Please remember that registration is required to: schedule a  
baptism or wedding; to obtain a letter of good standing or for 
school affidavits; etc.  Thank you!  

Funeral Services ~ Please call the parish office.  If you have 
already made arrangements with a funeral director, a staff 
member will coordinate with them to meet your needs. 
Assistance with music is available on request. 

 

To our registered parishioners - In order to keep better records 
of your weekly or monthly donations, please use the donation 
envelopes that are mailed to you.  If you use a check, please  
enter your envelope number on it.  If you don’t know it, please 
call the parish office for that information.  If you requested    
contribution envelopes, but have since found that you no longer 
need them, please notify the parish office so we may update our 
records.  Thank you. 

 

Monday, May 7 
  8:00 am  All Souls List 
 

 Tuesday, May 8 
  8:00 am  Susan & Paul Rutherford by Linda Giossi 
 

Wednesday, May 9 
  8:30 am   Kathryn Trimble by Rose & Vincent Majerowicz 
          
  Thursday, May 10 
  8:00 am  Steve Evermann by Ross & Nelda McGee 
 

Friday, May 11 
  8:00 am  Don Kroeger by Bob, Tom, and Justin 
   

Saturday, May 12 
  5:00 pm  Marcie Ross by Joe Anne and Barbara 
                      

Sunday, May 13 
  7:30 am   Mother’s Day Novena 
  9:30 am   People of the Parish 
11:30 am  Josefina Velazquez by her family 
  5:00 pm  Elvira Eizenhoefer by her husband David 
 

FINANCIAL COLUMN 
















 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL (CSA) 2018 
GOAL - $159,639  
UPDATE AS OF 04/30/18 
Number of Participating Families       323 

 
 
 


 

 
 

We have now met AND surpassed our goal with only 15% of our 
registered families participating families.  Please join us by mak-
ing a pledge today.  We encourage EVERYONE to participate - it 
doesn’t have to be a big pledge.  Every little bit helps.  Call Belia 
in the office at 775-323-6894 or visit the CSA website 
www.catholicreno.org. 


 

                            DIOCESAN CAPITAL CAMPAIGN              .        
.                           UPDATE AS OF 04/30/18         

                           
 

 

 

 

 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO PARTICIPATE!  Pledges can be paid 
immediately, or over one, two or three years.  For example, a 
$250 pledge can be as little as $6.95 a month, which can be paid 
automatically through your credit card or bank account.  Please 
consider a pledge today.  Call Belia in the parish office to get a 
pledge card or signup online at www.catholicreno.org. 
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Today Tomorrow Together GOAL $1,260,399 
Total Pledges year-to-date 1,611,599 
Amount over goal 351,200 
Total cash received 925,789 
Rebate (assuming all pledges paid) $175,600 
Number of participating families 395 
Number of registered parishioners 2,600 

Total Pledges year-to-date   186,339 

Total Cash received   146,789 

Rebates (designated for our building 
fund) 

    26,700 

Number of participating families          323 

Number of families in our parish       2,600 
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323-6894 - Parish Office x 500 
 

Pastor 
Fr. Tony Vercellone 
pastor@olsparish.com 
 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Mike Mahone  
mqm@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Deacons / Infant Baptisms 
Deacon Brian Callister  
brian@thecallisters.com 
Deacon Dave Norman 
     (Infant Baptisms) 
davecec@icloud.com 
 
Seminarian-Pastoral Year at OLS 
Eduardo Gutierrez - ext. 516 
seminarian@olsparish.com 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Director 
R.C.I.A., 
Barbara Verdi - ext. 514 
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Business Administrator 
Susann Boley  
499-9603 
parishadministrator@olsparish.com 
 

Children’s Sacraments; Religious 
Education 
Dr. Lauri Anne Reinhart 
329-6147 
Traci Queen-Dunn - 499-9607 
Brucie Ingram - (VBS) 856-2205 
 
 

Facilities/Bulletin/Accts. Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 

Funerals /  
Marriage & Annulments 
Margaret Graham – ext. 511 
marriage@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - 499-9611  
music@olsparish.com 
 

Needy & Hispanic Ministry 
Quinceañera Preparation 
Sr. Carmen Baca, SHF 
329-0904 
 

Office Manager 
Belia Cherry - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
 

Office Assistant/Maintenance 
Brucie Ingram - ext. 509 
bingram@olsparish.com 
 

Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry Director 
Jessica Ramirez 
youthm@olsparish.com 
 

PARISH STAFF 
 
Monday, May 7 
  9:30 am - Ladies Bible Study in parish center 
 
Tuesday, May 8 
   6:00 pm - SWA meeting in parish center 
 
Wednesday, May 9 
  7:00 pm  -Threshold Choir practice in church 
 
Thursday, May 10 
  8:30 am - Eucharistic Adoration 
12:15 pm - Centering Prayer in church cry room 
  7:00 pm - Baptism Class in church 
 
 

    

REFLECTION 
6TH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

    Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48       Psalm 98  
    1 John 4:7-10                       John 15:9-17  

MINISTRY  NEWS 

LOVE ONE ANOTHER 
 In the Gospel for the Sixth Sunday of Easter 
we are met with an extraordinary challenge: Jesus 
commands us to “love one another as I love 
you” (John 15:12).  The letter from John echoes 
this command.  Of course, we are to love those in 
our family, those we work with, those we like.  
But the scriptures make clear that we are also to 
love those we never notice, those we purposely 
avoid, and even those we are tempted to despise.  
 In this Sunday’s selection from the Acts of 
the Apostles Peter shows us how far God’s love 
extends, and how far our love should extend in 
response.  Peter realizes that God no longer 
“shows partiality” to the Jews, sharing divine love 
exclusively with them.  Christ has revealed that 
God’s love extends to all people, and so should 
ours. 

Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

NEEDY MINISTRY 
 

The last day the Food Pantry 
will be open this month is 
May 30.  After that date, it 

will be closed from May 31 to July 
31, opening again on August 1.   

There will be NO FOOD OR CLOTHING 
DISTRIBUTION OR COLLECTIONS  

during this time.     
 

Please do NOT bring donations to the 
church or to Sr. Carmen’s office.  We will 
resume accepting food and clothing  
donations August 1. 
 

Thank you for supporting Sr. Carmen and 
helping our less fortunate brothers and  
sisters throughout the year. 
 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
    

 Eucharistic Adoration on Thursday  
 mornings following the 8:00 a.m.  
 mass until 12:30 p.m. 
 

 Questions:  Call Donna at 827-1901 

                    

                 CENTERING PRAYER  
 

                 The Centering Prayer group meets each 
    Thursday afternoon 12:15 - 1:45 p.m., 
     in the cry room of the church.   
 

                         Questions:  Call Ann at 826-2133    

 

          THRESHOLD CHOIR 
 

       Threshold Choir will practice         
       on Wednesday, May 9, at  
       7:00 p.m.in the church. 
 

For more information on this ministry for 
singing to those on life’s thresholds, please 
contact Kathleen Coles at 
coleskathleen@gmail.com  

 

All are welcome to join us. 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

I’m always looking for  
pianists who would be  
interested in providing  
accompaniment at Mass for 

Christmas and Easter, and during my vaca-
tion.  If that’s you, please contact me!     
             

Joseph DeRosa  
499-9611 

 music@olsparish.com 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

MAY:  THE MONTH OF MARY 
 

In his 1965 encyclical, Pope Paul VI wrote 
that the month of May is the "month which 
the piety of the faithful is especially  
dedicated to Our Blessed Lady… 
"Honoring Mary in the month of May has 
been a Catholic tradition for centuries, and 
for several years now it has been our  
custom at Snows to sing Hail Mary to a fa-
miliar melody, after Communion during the 
month of May.  
 

Our Lady of the Snows, pray for us!  
                                              Joseph DeRosa  



 

 

OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS                                           4                                                                           May 6, 2018 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY  
 

ALTAR SERVERS  

Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Terry Norman 
terrynormanapn@icloud.com 
 

USHERS/HOSPITALITY 

Susann Boley 
parishadministrator@ols 
parish.com     745-5738 
 

FUNERALS 
Margaret Graham 
marriage@olsparish.com 
323-6894 x 511 
 

LECTORS  
Carol Sara 825-8528 
clbs614@gmail.com 
 

LINENS   
Pat Lilley  771-2084  
patscat806@att.net 
 

SACRISTANS 
Greg Higgins 690-4519  
ghiggins@goblueteam.com 
 

    
                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARISH NEWS 

 

KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS 
 

The Knights of 
Columbus wish to 

thank Jerry Jackson for his 
generosity and support of all 
Knights’ functions.  We are 
indebted forever to him.     
               Respectfully,  
               Dave Turner 

Grand Knight 
 

 

May 12 - Pasta Dinner  
in the parish center after the 
5:00 pm mass. 
 

May 20 - Steak N-Eggs  
in front of church after the 7:30 
and 9:30 am masses. 
 

 

We invite all men of the Parish 
to become a member of The 
Knights of Columbus.  If you 
are interested, give us a call or 
ask a Knight seated near you at 
church. 
 

Questions:  
Dave Turner 
Grand Knight 685-6459  



FIRST COMMUNIONS  April 28 - 29, 2018 
 

Congratulations to the following celebrants of  
First Communion last weekend: 
             

Bronwyn August  Jevin Hubbard                        
       Adeline Clements        Elexis Jennings 
       Amelia DoMoe       Bryson Machado 
       Scarlett DoMoe                  Elian Martinez 
       Giorgia Flowers       Lysette Martinez 
       Gretchen Hitchcock           Noah Sandusky 
                  

 

SNOWS WOMEN’S  AUXILIARY 
   

All women of the parish are invited to join the 
Snows Women’s Auxiliary! 
                              

We meet monthly in the parish center.  We 
begin at 6:00 p.m. with a social half hour.  Members bring  
something sweet or savory to share.  Coffee, tea, and cider are 
served.  The meeting starts at 6:30 p.m.   
 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, May 8. 
 

 

Questions: Call Susann Boley at  
at  323-6894 ext. 501. 



BABY’S BAPTISM CLASS 
 

Baptism Class is required for those families  
wishing to have their infants or young children 
baptized.  These classes are offered on the 2nd 

        Thursday of each month.   
 

The next Baptism Class will be  
May 10 -  7:00 p.m.  

in the church.   
 

Godparents are also encouraged to attend.   Please call the office 
to sign up - 323-6894.   
 

 

If your child is in 3rd grade or older, call Lauri-Anne Reinhart 
at 329-6147.     

 

We love doing baptisms! 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Snows Women’s Auxiliary 
2018 Holiday Craft Fair and Bake Sale 

 

October 27-28, 2018 
 

Our Lady of Snows Parish Center  
1200 S. Arlington Ave. 

 

Vendors Wanted! 
 

Halloween, Thanksgiving, Christmas and  
Gift Items 

 

Snows Women’s Auxiliary will provide all  
baked goods for Sale.   

 

Booths/tables may not be shared.  
Available tables are either 6”x30” or 56” round.   

Electricity is available for specific  
rectangular tables only.  

You can bring a personal booth/table if pre-approved.    
Table covers are not supplied.   

 

All vendors must go through  
application process.   

 Table Cost:   $40.00-No Electricity 
                            $45.00-With Electricity 

 
All Proceeds from your sales belong to you! 

 

Contact: Cindy with any questions or for an application!   
775-750-7867 or SWAprojects@olsparish.com   

 

          PASTA DINNER 
 

    The Knights of Columbus are hosting a  
Pasta Dinner for all parishioners  

Saturday, May 12 
after the 5:00 p.m. mass 

in the parish center. 
1200 S. Arlington Ave. 

 

Open to All - No need to sign up in advance - just come on over! 
Menu:  pasta, bread, salad, beer/wine/sodas/ water   

Donations accepted.   
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PARISH 
LEADERSHIP 

 
 

Parish Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Debby Belk 
Don Bergin 
Don Cortez 
Shari Ford 
Deacon Dave Norman 
Belinda Preston (Chair) 
Kevin Short 
Mike Short 
John Sokol 

  
Finance Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Sallie Armstrong(Chair) 
Kathy Benson 
Leo Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Stan Bondick 
John Bydalek 
Robert Cashell 
Pat Morrissey 
Keith Pierce 
Andy Stewart 

 
Parish Building 
Committee 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Mary Conklin 
Greg Erny 
Paul Gordon 
Tim Heydon, Jr. 
John Krmpotic 

  
School Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Leslie Acosta 
Rick Alonso 
Steven Ascuaga 
Clay Brust 
Jaimie Dianda 
Tim Fuetsch, Principal  
Keith Pierce      
Bridget McMullen      
Robert Munson 

 
Corporate Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Stuart Brady 
John Bydalek 
Belinda Preston 

                                              

    More information to 
                  come for each event  
     as  draws closer. 

May 20 K of C Steak-N-Eggs in front of church 
after 7:30 and 9:30 masses 

June 1 Ordination of Lucio Rocha.  6:30 pm at 
Little Flower Church. 

June 2 SWA 2nd Annual Community Yard 
Sale at the parish center   8:00 - 2:00  

June 9 Barbeque at parish center in honor 
of Fr. Tony 

June 15 Fr. Tony’s Retirement Party at  
Peppermill 

June 25 - 29 Vacation Bible School 

October  
27 - 28 

SWA Holiday Craft & Bake Sale. 
Parish Center.  Vendors wanted! 

Jan 16-28, 
2019 

World Youth Day, Panama,         
https://renodiocese.org/wyd19 

May 12 K of C Pasta Dinner in the parish  
center after the 5:00 pm mass 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 

Monday, May 7, is the last weekly Women’s Bible 
Study meeting for this school year.   
  
We will meet just once per month in the summer, 
on June 4, July 9 and August 6, in the parish center 
from 9:30-11:00 a.m.  Weekly meetings will  
resume in late August. 
  
New members of all ages are ALWAYS welcome! 
Join us for new insights and friendships that will 
fill your soul. 
 

Contact Stacy Miller at 846-3180 or  
bruinstacy@gmail.com for more info. 



 MOTHER’S DAY MASS CARDS 
          

                          Remember Mom on her day!                           

                      Novena Mass cards are available in 
                      the vestibules.  This is a great way 
                      to honor our Moms.  The 9 days of 
                      Novena Masses begin on Mother’s  
                      Day, May 13. 
 

The envelope with the honoree’s name can be 
placed in the collection basket or mailed to the 
Parish office. 
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Our Lady of Snows Women’s Auxiliary Presents: 
The 2nd Annual Community Yard Sale 

Saturday June 2, 2018  
8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

Our Lady of Snows Parish Center 1200 S. Arlington 
Want to sell your stuff? 

 

$40 for a space approx. size of car parking space 
 

Rent due by May 22nd   
You keep the proceeds of the sale – no commission required 
Reserve and pay at Parish Office – 1138 Wright St – Reno, NV  
 

St. Vincent Truck will be there at the end of the day to take any unwanted unsold 
items. St Vincent cannot accept Electronics including entertainment centers, 
Mattresses, Box Springs, Pillows, Cribs and Car Seats 
 

Set up at 6:00AM. Bring your own table or display unit. Tents OK. 
 

ALL UNSOLD ITEMS NOT GOING IN ST. VINCENT TRUCK MUST BE REMOVED FROM THE 
PREMISES AT THE END OF THE SALE. 
 

We hope you will join us!! 
For more info; call Shari 560-6552 

 

PROJECT RACHEL 
 

During the month of April we rejoice in the 
Easter season.  Jesus died on the cross for our 
sins so we would have eternal life.  Have you 
been affected by abortion in any way? Are 

you in need of healing?  Do you want to experience the love, 
mercy and compassion of God?  “Lord open my mind, eyes, 
ears, and heart to your presence in my life.”   
 

Find out more about us www.renodiocese.org  - on the “Home 
Page” click on Ministries, then Agencies.  Contact our  
confidential, nonjudgmental help line 775-324-4325 to take   
advantage of valuable resources.   

AROUND THE DIOCESE 

 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
 

Married Couples:   Open your hearts and let your 
spouse in.  A Worldwide Marriage Encounter    
Weekend will give you that chance.   It is the greatest 
gift you can give each other.  The weekend will give 

you the time and tools to revitalize romance, deepen communica-
tion, and  nourish the spirituality in your marriage.  Upcoming 
weekends are:  August 24-26 in Sacramento, CA.; October 5-7 in 
Reno, NV.; and November 9-11 in Sacramento, CA.  IT IS NOT 
TOO EARLY TO REGISTER, CALL NOW!  For more infor-
mation visit our website at: https://www.sacramentowwme.org or 
contact Terry & Janet at applications@sacramentowwme.org or            
916-489-3464.  The couples and the number of years married 
must be submitted to Bishop's office no later than June 11, 2018. 

 

CATHOLIC PROFESSIONAL & BUSINESS GROUP 
 

Please join the Catholic Professional & Business Group for 
breakfast on Thursday, May 10, from 7:00  a.m. - 8:30 a.m. at 
Circus Circus as we welcome Bishop Randolph Calvo for his 
thirteenth annual address and open Q & A. 
For additional information, and to make reservations, visit  
CatholicProfessionals.org.   
 

The breakfast is only $22 for members, and $25 for non-
members.  Clergy and religious are free!   
All are welcome. 

 

ANNUAL JUBILEE MASS 
 

Bishop Calvo will celebrate the Annual Jubilee 
Mass for couples wishing to celebrate their       
wedding anniversary.  Mass will be celebrated  
Sunday, June 17, at 2:00 p.m. at the Cathedral. 

Names of the couples and the number of years married must be 
submitted to Bishop's office no later than June 11. 
 



 

 



 

 

Mission Statement     
We, the Body of Christ at Our Lady of the Snows, are a community of disciples on a journey of faith.  To live the gospel message as 

listeners, learners, and leaders, we will:  Enrich our liturgies as the foundation for greater spirituality; nurture an awareness of 
Christ in one another—see and reach out to those who long for mercy, healing, and justice; and facilitate the sharing of our 

Catholic legacy in the diverse settings of our lives. 

Vaca on Bible School! 
This year’s theme: Circus of Stars  

This year the focus is on the children as the great crea on of God the Father.  
Each day builds on the next so that at the end of the week the children have learned  

that they can know, love, and trust God the Father 
 

When: June 25-29 
Time: 9:00-12:30 PM 

Where: Parish Center, 1200 S. Arlington Street 
Who: 3 year olds (po y trained) through 5th grade  

(in 5th grade in the fall) 
Cost: $30 per child; helpers (6th grade & older) are free 

 
 

 Missionaries In Motion -- where kids learn to be missionaries today! 
 Cool Crafts – crafts with a purpose 
 Snacks -- take a break for a delicious treat & teaching about a saint:  
 Every day has a scripture passage associated with it as well as music such as “Work, Play, Rest, 
 Pray” and “We Can Be Saints Too!” 
 

Please send in the registra on form so that it arrives BEFORE June 18. 
We need me to plan based on how many children are in each age/grade! 

Registra on forms may be found at olsparish.com/forms 
Or register a er Mass Saturday, June 16 

Or Sunday, June 17 (9:30, 11:30, 5:00 PM) 
 

• Pre-School class is limited to 12 par cipants. 
 

• Overall, we must limit this year’s program to 60 par cipants. 
 

Contact Brucie at 233-9328 or olsbrucie@hotmail.com for more informa on 


